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Principal’s message 

 

HSC Major Works on display 

On Monday 14 November, the Mudgee High Major Works display 

opened at the Arts Precinct. 

Well done the finishing Year 12 students who made the very big effort 

to have their respective works included. 

Well done the CAPA faculty for overseeing the tasteful setup of the 

display. 

Well done the three faculties on show: 

CAPA – Visual Arts 

HSIE – Society and Culture 

TAS – Industrial Technology Metal and Industrial Technology Timber. 

The photographs included in this article do not cover all of the works on 

display, nor do the works the justice that comes with seeing them in the 

flesh, but they may serve as an inspiration to get down to the Arts 

Precinct for a closer look. 

The display is open until Sunday 20 November. 

Quad Jam 

On Friday 11 November, Student Representative Council students in 

concert with Ms Mclean ran a successful Quad Jam. The weather tried 

its best to be unkind, but it did not dampen the high spirits with which 

the event was met. 

There is an article in this week’s newsletter that provides more detail 

about the event, but for what it is worth, I have included a couple of 

images of my own from what was a thoroughly enjoyable lunch break 

in the rain. 

Until next week… 

Wayne Eade 

Principal 

 
 

Monday  

14 November 

Week 6 Term 4 

2022 
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Next  P&C meeting  

 Monday 28 November 

7 pm in the Learning 

Centre 

Entry via Douro Street        

http://www.mudgee-h.schools.nsw.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/mudgeehighschool/


Art Precinct display samples 

Quad Jam 



Sound men on a break 

Would you like sauce with that? 

For the sweet tooths 



Events calendar 

• 14 to 20 November - HSC exhibition, Mudgee Arts 

Precinct 

• Friday 18 November - Year 12 Farewell at Parklands  

• Tuesday 22 November - Gunguddy student leadership 

day 

• Wednesday 30 November - Year 7 2023 orientation day 

• Wednesday 30 November - Year 7 2023 parent 

information evening 

• Friday 9 December - Link Program Dubbo TAFE 

excursion 

• Tuesday 13 December - MAD concert 

• 13 to 14 December - Year 12 Society and Culture Belief 

Systems excursion 

• Thursday 15 December - Annual presentation assembly 

• Friday 16 December - Year 12 barbecue 

• Friday 16 December - last day of Term 4 for students 

House Championship Tally 2022 

 

 

Cunningham  

220489 

 

 

Blaxland 

218658 

 

 

Lawson 

216189 

 

 

Wentworth 

201373 



Week 5 Term 4 P&C awards 

 Miles Jackson 

 Year 7 

 

For the positive attitude he applies to his 

studies and an outstanding PDHPE 

assessment task.  

 Courtney Holt 

 Year 8 

 
For her outstanding effort and application to 

her studies.  

 Madalyn Bourke 

 Year 9 

 
For always exhibiting a polite and 

conscientious disposition.  

 Tracey Sammut 

 Year 10 

 

For the consistently safe, respectful and 

responsible approach she makes to her 

school work.  

 Isabella Carter 

 Year 11 

 
For the great assistance she provided to the 

Year 12 coffee fundraiser.  



Mental Health month  

Mental Health month is celebrated every October in NSW, encouraging us to think about our 

mental health and wellbeing. The theme for this year’s Mental Health month was ‘Tuning In’.  

Mudgee High School extended these celebrations into November and our grand finale lunch time 

event was held on Friday 11 November. Keeping with the theme of ‘Tuning In’, talented Mudgee 

High musicians performed at the Quad Jam, and a sausage sizzle and ice cream stall were 

prepared by our SRC.  

We are thankful for the effort representatives from local mental health organisations, including 

National Association for Loss and Grief (NALAG), Rural Youth Mental Health service (Benevolent 

Society), Barnardos and Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services (CAMHS), made to join us 

in Friday’s event. Their presence in such school events provides a powerful opportunity for 

students to connect with local support services and promote help-seeking behaviours. The aim of 

the event was to gather as a school community in a fun and engaging way and reduce the stigma 

surrounding mental health.  

Enjoy the snapshots below from the ‘Mental Health Month Quad Jam’. 

The Wellbeing Team 







Music, Art and Drama (MAD) concert  

The 2022 end-of-year MAD concert is set for Tuesday 13 December. The venue is the 

gymnasium. Doors open at 5:30 pm for the art exhibition. The first performance will begin at 6:00 

pm. 

If students would like to perform, they need to prepare an act to be auditioned. The act can be a 

musical performance or drama item. All styles will be considered. Students are encouraged to 

obtain an audition form from the creative arts staffroom and book a time as soon as possible. 

As part of this concert, there was a poster competition to advertise the event. The winner of the 

competition and $50 voucher is… Lotte Morrison Potts. Congratulations! 

Mr Holleman 

 





Canteen volunteers needed 

Mudgee High School canteen provides healthy food for students and staff. 

The canteen is managed by the P&C and all profits are used to fund school improvements and 

initiatives.   

The canteen relies on assistance from volunteers to help with food preparation. 

If you would like to volunteer some of your time, please contact the Canteen Manager, Michelle, 

on 0407 131 950 or Mr Holleman at carl.holleman@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Any amount of time you can spare to be available would be greatly appreciated. 

Second-hand school uniform 

Mudgee High would be very grateful for the donation of any second-hand school uniform. 

If you have any superfluous school clothing that is still in usable condition, please drop it off to the 

school office. It will be gratefully received and used to assist students and families who may be 

struggling to supply their own. 



Advertisements 





Girls cricket 

Mudgee Girls Cricket and Junior and Master Blasters 

MDJCA have had an influx of girls registrations this season, with girls playing in the Under 14s 

and Under 12s competition, and an entire girls team in the Under 10s competition! We would love 

to see more girls joining in, playing locally, and also representing Mudgee in games against other 

regional teams. If your daughter is interested in finding out more, please contact Jillian Lee 

on jillianakl@gmail.com or 0410 404 707 or register here. 

 

Junior and Master Blasters 

We are still accepting registrations for Junior Blasters (ages 5-7) and Master Blasters (ages 7-9) - 

a great opportunity to learn cricket skills and play games in a fun and friendly setting.  

Register here. 

mailto:jillianakl@gmail.com
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playhq.com%2Fcricket-australia%2Forg%2Fmudgee-and-district-junior-cricket-association%2F06e61fdf&data=05%7C01%7CCAROL.EADE%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C331391d3b8624daab64608dac6d686b9%7C05a0e69a418a
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fplay.cricket.com.au%2Fclub%2Fmudgee-%26-district-junior-cricket-association%2F00384afc-86d8-eb11-a7ad-2818780da0cc&data=05%7C01%7CCAROL.EADE%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C331391d3b8624daab64608dac6d686b9%




 

Parent Line 

Parent Line is a free telephone counselling and support service for parents and carers with children aged 0 to 18 who live in NSW. 

Call 1300 1300 52 to talk with a trained, professional counsellors available 9 am to 9 pm Monday to Friday and 4 pm to 9 pm on 

weekends. 

Some of the top concerns parents and carers with school-age children call us about are: 

• Transitioning to primary school 

• Building resilience 

• Technology use 

• Coping with emotions 

• Anxiety in kids 

• Discipline and positive parenting. 

https://www.parentline.org.au/


Sponsorship 

Mudgee High School - Link Program 

Proudly supported by 

Ulan Coal Mine 


